
 

 

 
 

Alfriston School 
Fair, friendly, fulfilling and fun!  

Newsletter – Friday 2nd March 2018 

Despite the very chilly weather, it’s lovely to see the children still with smiles on their faces 
and working hard! 

What’s on next week …… 

Last Week’s Attendance 
 

       

Green = 98% to 100% 

Amber = 96% to 98% 

Red = Below 96% 
 

 

Pearl Class   

Ruby Class   

Sapphire Class   

Emerald Class   

                                    Reminders 

Sapphire Class - there are still quite a few slips outstanding for  

forest school.  If you haven’t done so already please return your 

slip as soon as possible. 

Emerald Class - There is no afterschool English booster session 

next week due to the parent consultations. 

Year 6 Bikeability - there are still places available for the year 6 

Bikeability.  If your child is interested forms should be returned to 

the school office as soon as possible. 

Afterschool Football Club - please ensure your child brings a 

pair of trainers with them as well as football boots as there are 

Tuesday Parent Consultation Arrangements  

Due the poor weather conditions, this week’s parent consultations were postponed and will now be 

held this coming week, Tuesday 6th March and Thursday 8th March.  All appointment times will 

remain the same unless you have been in contact with the school office to rearrange.                   

To prevent the need to cancel the afterschool clubs again on Tuesday, the arrangements            

on this evening will be different than usual.   

For Tuesday only, entry to the school for all appointments will be through the front main entrance.  

If you child is in Ruby, Sapphire or Emerald class you will find your child’s books and mid-year   

report in Sapphire Class where you should wait to be called for your appointment.  Miss Foster and 

Mrs Golding will be seeing parents in Ruby Class and Mrs Crystal will be seeing parents in the    

Library.  If your child is in Pearl Class you will find your child’s books and mid-year report on the 

chairs outside of the classroom where you should wait for your appointment. 

Thursday’s arrangements are the same as usual. 

Monday 5th March    Alfriston football team match against Seaford Primary  
       School 

Monday 5th - Friday 9th March  Waste week 

Tuesday 6th March    Whole school Creative Day      
       Re-arranged Parent Consultations 

Thursday 8th March     Sapphire Class at Forest School afternoon 

       Re-arranged Parent Consultations 

Friday 9th March    Emerald Class puppet project ‘show & tell’ in assembly 

       Puppet Theatre Show at Berwick Church postponed (due  
       to recent weather) New date 20th March    



 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Pearl Class - Bear Hunt 

This week Pearl Class went on a Bear Hunt.  
Paddington Bear had left his suitcase in their 

classroom and had gone missing so the        
children went on a Bear Hunt to find him.        
After hunting all over he was discovered          
on the rec with his marmalade, sheltering          

in a bush he was using as a cave! 

 

   World Book Day  

What a brilliant effort everyone made for World Book Day - we had all sorts of characters with 

us at school . . . 

 

              

 

Goodbye 

Today we are saying 
goodbye to              

Mrs Bullman our cook 
who is leaving us to 

move to a school   
closer to home.  We 

would like to thank her 
for all her hard work 
over many years at  
Alfriston.  We are 

pleased to welcome 
Miss Gibson who is 

joining us as her      
replacement 

Easter Egg Design & Colouring      

Competition  

 The Friends are organising 

an Easter Egg Design &  

Colouring Competition.        

Templates will be sent home 

on Friday 2nd March.  It’s £1 to take part 

and entries must be returned to the school 

office by Friday 16th March. Winners will 

be announced in assembly on Friday 23rd 

March with an Easter themed prize for the 

best design/colouring in each class. 

                 Easter Hat Making Workshop  

Tickets are still available for the Easter Hat Making Workshop being run by 

the Friends, after school on Thursday 15th March. Tickets are £4 per child 

and are available from the school  office.  Parents must attend with their 

child.  Refreshments will be available. 

Tues 13th March   Alfriston football team match against Chyngton 

Thurs 15th March   Easter Hat Making Workshop - arranged by  
     FoAS 

Tues 20th March   Class photos 

     Puppet Theatre Project performance - Berwick 
     Church at 4pm 

Tues 27th March   Alfriston football team match against Cradle Hill 

Thurs 29th March   Easter Service, St Andrew’s Church at 2pm &  
     last day of term  

Mon 16th April    Children return to school  

Mon 16th—Fri 20th April  Year 6 - Level 2 Bikeability  

Mon 14th—Fri 18th May  Key Stage 2 SATS week  

Friday 25th May    Last day of term  

Mon 4th June   Children return to school  


